
South  Shore  to  host
restaurant week in January
California has been doing a restaurant week in January for a
handful of years and the South Shore is going to participate
in 2014 for the first time.

Tahoe South Restaurant Week will be Jan. 10-17.

Restaurants wanting to know more about this event are asked to
attend an informational meeting Nov. 20 at 4:30pm at Riva
Grill.

Thirty-three areas in California participated this year. The
goal  is  to  drive  business  to  restaurants.  The  consumer
benefits by receiving deals throughout the week.
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